
   

  
  

Documentation required for Ignatenko’s extradition sent to RF
Prosecutor General’s Office 

  

The Investigative Committee of Russia has sent to the Prosecutor General’s Office of the Russian
Federation a full package of documents required to extradite former first deputy prosecutor for the
Moscow region Alexander Ignatenko.

In line with legislation the documents were translated into Polish, the language of the country where
Ignatenko was detained. 
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